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Execunve Orncen or UKHO wsr JHD

Courtesy cal l  on Chief Hydrographer
Dr. S. Oshima (left)
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Mr. Steve Parnell, Director of Planning Division, Mr. Mark Hambrey, Head of Bilatelal Affangements, the United
Kingdom Hydrographic Office(UKHO), visited Japan on 22 February 1999.
They called on Dr. Shoichi Oshima, Chief Hydrographer of Japan. Then followed they had presented the UKHO to
Trading Fund operation in l996 to the staff of Hydlographic Depaftment ofJapan and both staffhad exchanged views for
this issues.

Exchange views JHD and UKHO

Dnecron GeNennt, Mnawe Depanrmeur MALAvSTA
CALLS ON DR. OSNMA

Capt. Raja Malik Kamaruzaman, Director General of Marine
Deparhnent Malaysia called on Dr. Shoichi Oshima, Chief
Hydrographer ofJapan.
It was rather a short visit but they enjoyed reunion and dis-
cussed about various topics of the Malacca Strait.
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